Dear [ASC Name] Staff,

As health care professionals, we all recognize our critical role in preventing the transmission of bloodborne pathogens such as Hepatitis B, Hepatitis C and HIV when caring for patients.  Did you know that at least three outbreaks of viral hepatitis have occurred in the United States in the past 10 years due to lapses in infection prevention procedures during point of care testing, such as bedside determinations of blood glucose levels?  
 [ASC Name] makes every effort to provide the safest possible environment for our patients.   As part of our commitment to providing high quality patient care, we will be proactively reviewing our infection prevention practices surrounding the use of point of care testing devices to ensure all our clinical teammates are aware of, and adhering to, recommended practices, policies and procedures.  Our efforts will focus on:
· Sharing information on infection prevention during point of care testing
· Removing any barriers to safe point of care testing practices
· Promoting techniques for infection prevention in the use of point of care testing devices
· Monitoring our practices to support sustained improvement
As a role model for others, you can lead the way by reviewing and following recommended infection prevention practices as you perform point of care testing for patients during the day.  Your support in promoting awareness is very important to our success.

We welcome your comments and feedback and thank you in advance for your support of this important initiative.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

[Name]




[Name]

Medical Director


Director of Nursing
[Contact Information]


[Contact Information]

